
Petition - Request for one way system with residents parking in Victoria Road, 

Torquay 

 

Council Meeting 7 December 2017 

 

26 paper signatures 

 

We the undersigned would petition Torbay Council to reconsider making Victoria 

Road, Torquay a one way system with residents parking due to the congestion and 

accidents that occur on the said road. 

 

 

Submitted by Richard Prowse 


